
 
 

Information in accordance with Faculty of Commerce and Accountancy 
Announcement on Payment of Enrollment Confirmation Fee for Admission to the 

Bachelor of Business Administration International Program  
Faculty of Commerce and Accountancy  

Chulalongkorn University for Academic Year 2020 (Early Admissions) 
 
 

Admission to the Bachelor of Business Administration (BBA) International Program 
for the academic year 2020 will be in accordance with Chulalongkorn University 
Announcement regarding Admission to the Bachelor of Business Administration 
International Program Faculty of Commerce and Accountancy for the Academic Year 2020 
(Early Admissions). To proceed with the admission process, applicants admitted to the 
BBA International Program for the academic year 2020 (Early Admissions) as will be shown 
on the Chulalongkorn University Announcement on Wednesday 5 February 2020 must 
confirm their decision for enrollment at the BBA International Program Office on Friday 
7 February 2020 at 8.30 - 16.00 with the payment slip for the confirmation fee of Baht 
50,000 affixed by the Siam Commercial Bank’s rubber stamp*  

  
* The payment for the confirmation fee must be done through the following link 

from 5 – 7 February 2020 only:  http://payment.acc.chula.ac.th/Fee/Acceptance/12400   
Fill in your information and print out the Bank Payment Form to pay the confirmation fee 
at the Siam Commercial Bank (any branch). Refunds cannot be made in any case. Failure 
to do so will result in an admission rejection. 
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